

Priorities for John

Friday, July 17, 2015
12:47 PM

ARD

- ☐ Kutz Manuscript under SRC review. Concerns expressed by Sian Bigora and Manoj Malhotra. See email for context.



Kutz Manu...

- ☐ ECTRIMS poster accepted.



FW ECTRI...

- ☐ Will need to update you on the HEOR ARD Submission to AMCP Nexus in conversation.

Redacted - A/C Privilege

- ☐ Review paper on ED.
Christy England would like a review paper (and abstract if possible) on the data we have published in ED (see email). She suggested Knox Todd as an author. It was recommended that Publications reach out to him to determine his interest. Scott Strassels agreed that he is the leader in ED pain management. Await further guidance from Decker.

- ☐ Meeting with Tom Zimmerman (OFIRMEV Medical Director)



Meeting w...

- ☐ Strategy meeting next week
Contact Christy England- she would like for you to be there in person

- ☐ MMA review articles
 - ☐ Rammamoorthy wants an HEOR co-author suggestion. Amber will talk to scott and get your final approval.
 - ☐ Pryor wants a grant instead for doing the paper.
 - ☐ Orthopedic invitee's either said no, or did not reply. Please check your email to see if Raymond Kim or Douglas Dennis have responded to you.

Intrathecal

- ☐ Amber met with Teresa Patel and Dave Melikian. They would like an interim set of slides (4-5) on the safety data until we have budget for a full slide deck on the safety manuscript. If John approves, Amber can work with the MSL team to develop something. Amber is to contact Lawrence Hill to determine if clinical has data slides (for FDA submission) we can work with.
- ☐ Dave Melikian strongly suggests that Publications contact the KOLs associated with the Ad Board paper Ladia was working on, to provide them an update. He feels that the relationship with the KOLs could be tarnish if we do not communicate about the status of the project (even if we do not have good news, or no news right now).
- ☐ AAPM&R: FYI. Amber is working to find out why we are being given instructions to do a slide deck in CME when we have a scientific poster submission.



RE AAPM...

- ☐ Once we determine the above issue with poster vs. CME. Decker will need to provide guidance on what publications can assist with in regards to preparation for AAPM&R.



RE ACTIO...

- ☐ Publications tracker will have one or two projects that need your input on updates, as Amber is not aware of their status.
 - Chart Pulls will likely be delayed due to budget and will not be happening this fiscal year; Remove from Tracker?
 - Proposed study for review manuscript on tx approaches of cancer vs non-cancer

Opioids

Redacted - A/C Privilege

- ☐ Still need to sent out letters to KOLs letting them know their projects have been cancelled. We should not wait too much longer on this. John was to get wording from communications for organizational

phrasing?



There will be a \$300 overage on SOW 32 for color page fee's that Terri Morton wanted. We will eventually need approval from you and possibly Lassiter for this when we receive the invoice.



RE PPR 12...